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Headteacher’s News

As we close this long term, I want to take a moment to reflect on all
we have achieved together. From the vibrant Diwali celebrations to
the heartwarming Christmas Fair, which raised an impressive
£2,000, our community spirit has shone brightly. Our pupils have
enjoyed enriching experiences, from choir performances at St. Peter’s
Church to visits with local care home residents and memorable
Christmas performances.

Academically, the term has been a triumph. Early reading and
phonics teaching continues to excel, and subject monitoring visits
have highlighted high-quality lessons across the school. Behaviour
for learning walks reflect the calm, organised environments staff
have worked hard to create. Our SEND provision remains a
cornerstone of our school, with interventions, nurture support, and
inclusive practices ensuring every child thrives.

We were thrilled with the overwhelmingly positive feedback from our
Ofsted inspection, which recognised our inclusive ethos, strong
teaching, and commitment to pupil success. This is a testament to
the dedication and passion of our staff.

Thank you for your continued support, and I wish you all a restful
and joyful Christmas and a happy new year. We look forward to
welcoming everyone back for another exciting term in January!
Merry Christmas,

Mrs. Foster
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Attendance

Weekly attendance percentages - W/C 16th Decemeber

Year 1 - 92.9%
Year 2 - 93.8%
Year 3 - 93.7%
Year 4 - 93.5%
Year 5 - 94.0% 
Year 6 - 94.8%
 
Congratulations to Plum with 95.8% the highest
attendance this week!

Whole School - 88.2%
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Important dates:

Click here to link to the
school calendar

Click here to see term dates
for 2024-2025

Leaflets and letters:

Please click here to go to our
leaflets page on the website

and choose external providers

Sign of the week:

Merry Christmas and Happy
New Year

https://youtu.be/dFTp8jYRB6U
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https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2024/10/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2022/07/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/term-dates/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/latest-news-and-letters-home/


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0qewOvtXo1A
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0qewOvtXo1A


The Snowman - Walking in the Air
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=upH1QZU4Z0Y
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Peek at the Week
Year 3— 20th December 2024 

Important Dates / Reminders Our Learning 

06.01.25 INSET Day 07.01.25 Spring term starts

09.01.25 3 Jenner swimming lesson 17.01.25 World

Religion Day HOMEWORK Please read with your

child for at least 15 minutes 

every day and record this in their reading record. 

Ideas for reading at home can include reading a

library book, a book from school or home, reading a 

bedtime story or following a recipe among other 

opportunities! Books can also be read online at 

https://www.collinshub.co.uk/login/ Please practise

number bonds and multiplication 

tables with your child. Times Tables Rockstars: 

https://ttrockstars.com/ 

Don’t forget that your child needs to wear the  

correct PE uniform to school each Monday. 

This week, we have been learning about the
Christmas story in RE. In DT, we completed the
sewing of our Christmas decorations. It was a
tricky challenge but they final decorations
looked amazing hanging on our class Christmas
trees. 

Everybody enjoyed coming together to celebrate 
the season with a festive lunch, class party and 
our significant achievement award assembly. 

After the holidays, Year 3 will begin to learn 

about Ancient Egypt in our history lessons and 
great rivers of the world in     
geography. 

In English, we will be reading a 

version of ‘The Happy Prince’ by 
Jane Ray. n Maths, we will 
continue to focus on multiplication 
and division. 

Word of the Week: curiosity Follow this link to find

more super daily activities: 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com 01628 600300 

 

Here are some of the
decorations we designed and 

then made hanging on 3 
Nightingale’s class tree.

 

www.morningchallenge.co.uk/ 
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https://ttrockstars.com/
https://ttrockstars.com/
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Year 6 Dance 

Our year 6 students have been engaging in dance lessons with
Create Academy. 
Thank you to James for delivering such engaging lessons to our
students each week. 
Our students in year 6 have been learning a variety of different
dances which included Street Dancing. 
As you can see from the photos they were fantastic!
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Football News

Game 1 

5th December: After the disappointment of the postponed game
a couple of weeks ago due to the weather, the boys Year 5 & 6
football team had a Slough league game away to Penn Wood.

It was a great occasion with Priory boys winning 6-2! They
demonstrated an amazing energy and showcased excellent team
skills.
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Game 2 

13th December: The boys team travelled over to Langley
Academy with the PE team, we tried really hard, but couldn’t
quite do as well as we did in the previous match.
The final score was 3-1 and we wish to congratulate Langley
Academy on their win.

Well done to the boys involved a great achievement by the boys
represented the team. 
After Christmas, the PE team will be planning more matches for
both boys and girls football and girls netball games. 

 



A Message From The Orchard

Dear Parents / Carers

The Orchard are requesting any unwanted toys to be donated to
our Orchard provision; please send in any kitchen role-play
items such as teapots, cups, play food etc. We would also utilise
dress-up clothes, dolls, action figures, Mr Potato Head, lego or
duplo, small world toys such as trains, train tracks, toy garage,
farm or jungle animals.

Thank you in advance!
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